
 

 

 

 
 
Exam Invigilators 
£10.09/hour 
Required ASAP  
 
The Garibaldi School, is an academy in the Nova Education Trust.  It is a successful and popular  
11-18 school which serves its local community well by providing a first rate education for all its 
students.  In 2019, The Garibaldi School was placed number 1 in Mansfield and 7th overall in 
Nottinghamshire for its Progress 8 results. 
 
We have created a safe environment where students can feel comfortable, well supported and 
confident.  Our philosophy is based on developing pride in our students for themselves, the 
school and their community. They are encouraged to have respect for each other and the staff 
that support them. Ultimately we expect them to aim high and achieve well. 
 
We are looking for Exam Invigilators, based at The Garibaldi School, Mansfield, to join our existing 
team of invigilators, who are employed on a casual basis to supervise students during their 
exams.  Duties will begin almost immediately and candidates should be available throughout 
the year. Due to conflicts with exam dates, this post would be unsuitable for applicants 
undertaking the same work in other schools.   
  
Experience is an advantage but not essential as full training will be given. 
 
The main responsibilities of this post are: 
 
You will: 

 Be flexible as exams run throughout the year 
 Be highly organised and have the ability to manage time well 
 Be able to work on your own or as part of a team 
 Have the ability to remain calm under pressure 
 Have commitment and desire to develop students as individuals 
 Have a passion for ensuring all students achieve their potential 
 Show compassion and empathy to the needs of different learners 
 Share an understanding that all members of staff have a collective responsibility to 

ensure that every student achieves to the best of their ability 
 
If you feel you would be an ideal candidate, we look forward to hearing from you.  If you’d like 
to find out more visit our website www.garibaldi.org.uk or contact Tracey Stocks on 01623 
464220. 
 
 
Closing date:  Thursday 27th February 2020 at 9:00 am  
Interview date: w/c 2nd March 2020  
 
We positively welcome applications from all sections of the community.  We are committed to 
safeguarding and promoting the welfare of young people and expect all staff to share this 
commitment.  Full DBS disclosure will be required.  


